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Student Scientific Conference 

in academic year 2024/2025 
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

we kindly ask you to submit the annotations of the topics of the ŠVOČ for the 

academic year 2024/2025 in written and electronic form to the Department for 

Science and Research of the Faculty of Medicine of the University of Applied 

Sciences in Košice (Mgr. Z. Tomková, zuzana.tomkova@upjs.sk) till 

November 29, 2024. 

 

It is also necessary to register topics continued from the previous academic 

year. 

 

The form for the annotation of the SSC is enclosed or available on website of 

faculty (Students/ Scientific Professional Activity/Academic Year 2024/2025). 

 

New and not-occupied topics, not yet filled by students, will be published on the 

web pages of the faculty in the section Science and research under the link 

ŠVOČ and posted on the bulletin boards of the institutes and clinics, so that 

potential candidates can get acquainted with them.. 
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dean 

mailto:zuzana.tomkova@upjs.sk
https://www.upjs.sk/lekarska-fakulta/en/current-students/doctoral-studies/student-scientific-activities/current-call/

